
 

DIXON 
HAPPENINGS 

July 14, 2017 

Dixon Food Truck Mania 7/21 

The July 21st Food Truck Mania line-

up has been set. So many delicious 

choices!  Come bring your family and 

friends and enjoy an evening in Hall 

Memorial Park. 

 

 

Gymboree Restructuring 

 

As part of the Gymboree 

Corporation’s court-supervised 

restructuring, they have announced 

that 350 of its stores will be closing 

nationwide including 24 in California.  

Locally, this means the Gymboree at 

Solano Mall in Fairfield will be 

closing.  Gymboree Inc. is the top 

employer in the City of Dixon as well 

as one of our top sales tax 

producers.  

 

Their website notes “We will remain 

open for business as usual 

throughout this process.  You may 

have read about and even 

experienced first-hand other 

companies that have continued to 

serve their customers while going 

through this process, ultimately 

thriving over the long term as a 

result. We expect the same for all 

three of Gymboree’s brands as we 

work to create an even better 

company for the future.” 

 

 

Solano County  
Assessment Roll 
 Value Increases 

The Solano County Assessment Roll 

value has increased to $52.1 billion, 

an increase of $2.9 billion over the 

2016-17 value or 5.95% countywide.  

Dixon is waiting to get specific details 

as to how our numbers compare to 

last year’s value. 

 



 

Movies in the Park – July 28 

 

Bring your whole family, chairs, a big 

warm blanket, and get ready to enjoy 

an exciting family-friendly movie on 

the BIG SCREEN under the stars! 

“The Little Mermaid” will be shown on 

Friday, July 28. The movie begins 

promptly at 9:00 pm. Free admission! 

Come see Ariel, Sebastian, Flounder 

and more of your favorite Disney 

characters. 

 

 

Dixon Street Lights  
Going Green 

 

Beginning the week of July 17th, 

cobra head street lights (those with 

an arm extending the light over the 

road) will be changed to LED street 

lights.  These new lights will reduce 

energy costs & reduce maintenance 

costs since they last longer.  This 

project will convert 788 lights in July 

& early August. 

 

National Night Out  
Set for August 1st 

 

On Tuesday August 1, 2017 the 

Dixon Police Department will be 

visiting the neighborhoods in the 

annual "National Night Out" event. 

This year marks the 34th year!  

 

If you are interested in hosting a 

block party and having the Dixon 

Police/Fire Departments visit your 

block party, we encourage you to 

stop by the Dixon Police Department 

Monday thru Friday between 9:00 am 

and 5:00 pm to pick up your 

application. 

 

 


